

ROTARY CLUB, OF SPACE



A NEWS BULLETIN FOR THE

SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

PRESIDENT:

GENE LINDQUIST

DIRECTORS:

VICE PRESIDENT:

BOB SCOTT

DICK CHANDLER HAL NEELY

SECRETARY:

HARRY JENNINGS FRANK MORGAN, JR. GENE HORTON

ROSE HAGER

HARRY SMITH

TREASURER:

BLASTOFF EDITOR: JOHN GAY (488-2380) ROY ILES

FRED WADDELL

VOL. XLXXXIII

Monday, February 22, 1971

5 PESOS

PROGRAM THIS WEEK

Monday, February 22, 1971 . . .

. . Mr. Robert W. Kneebone will speak on "Minors of Major

peeps at THINGS TO COME

Monday, March 1, 1971

Col. James D. Neumann will show color slides titled "The Cultural Side of South Vietnam".

Happy Birthday!

Morris Owen February 3 Joe Ellis February 16 Billy Weseman . . . February 17 Dick McCrea February 18

Bob Westerheid February 19 J. M. Arbuckle . . . February 22 Bob Nicodemus . . . February 28

ATTENTION....

Jim Donnell of Troop 895 needs a new scoutmaster and anyone interested, please contact Jim at 483-2108.

LETTER FROM BILL RUNGER .

resident Lindquist received the following letter from Bill Runger dated January 23, 1971: Dear Mr. Lindquist: I take this opportunity to express my thanks to the members of the Space lenter Rotary Club for their supreme effort and concern which has enabled me to attend the San Marcos Academy commencing this Spring semester. Thanks for such courtesies and values are sot easily expressed. I assure you that these efforts which mean so much to me will not be ruitless. I am sure you and the others will not be disappointed in my achievements. Classes at he Academy commence Monday and to this I look forward. I will write to the Rotary Club eriodically to keep you kind people informed of my progress. Again, thanks very much to all of ou. I hope someday I will be able to express my gratitude with more than this simple letter. iratefully yours, Bill Runger. "

JEXT YEAR'S SLATE OF CANDIDATES.

lominations will be presented soon by the Nominating Committee. If you have suggestions for a andidate, please inform the Nominating Committee by calling Roger Hobart at 932-4511.

ADIES DAY BIG SUCCESS

the annual Ladies Day Luncheon held Monday, February 8, brought out many members and wives o hear designer Ben Shaw discuss current fashions. Shaw gave advice on proper apparel for Il occasions, along with other interesting fashion tips.

LOTARY COMMUNITY SERVICE IN ACTION . .

lotary Community Service in Action is well demonstrated by our District Governor Erwin Heinen ccepting membership on the Harris County Hospital District's Board of Managers.